
Question on Notice 

 

No. 1079 

 

Asked on Wednesday, 13 September 2023 
 

 

MS F SIMPSON ASKED THE MINISTER HOUSING (HON M SCANLON)— 
 

QUESTION: 

 

Will the Minister confirm if the Department of Housing has relocated a Sunshine 

Coast tenant accused of assaulting another tenant to other departmental 

accommodation housing vulnerable and elderly tenants which in turn is causing those 

tenants distress? 

 

ANSWER: 

 

The department investigates all issues reported, being mindful of the rights of the 

people involved. Where complaints are substantiated, formal action is taken under the 

Residential Tenancies and Rooming Accommodation Act 2008 and the department’s 

Fair Expectations of Behaviour policy. 

 

I am unable to comment on individual matters due to privacy. 
 

 


